THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I WEDNESDAY 15 SEPTEMBER 2021



JUNIOR CHOIR

Soothing for the Soul

Junior Choir have been gathering on Thursday afternoons this term on Zoom to continue singing and practising together. They have continued to work hard developing their vocal skills and have been able to focus and develop their individual performance skills through the recording of their parts.

Music making exercises the brain as well as the body, but singing is particularly beneficial for improving breathing, posture and muscle tension. The choir is working on putting together a virtual choir item to showcase their efforts and 'virtual unity' while working from home.

We commend all the students on their continued commitment during this term.

Miss Simone Rapisarda

Senior School Teacher - Creative Arts